
March 14, 2022 
To: Campus 
From: Vice President of Administration and Finance 
Subject: Campus Policies and Procedures Under Review 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon Campus Community,  
 
Revisions to various campus policies are being proposed for approval and implementation.  Proposed 
revisions to these policies were presented to the Administrative Council on March 9, 2022, and 
subsequently are being sent to the Campus Community for review.  Please send any feedback, 
questions, or comments to the designated policy reviser by April 8, 2022.  For your reference, redline 
versions of the revised policies are attached.  
 

• A revised version of the Robert V. Fullerton Art Museum Collection Policy is being proposed for 
approval and implementation. Please review the policy (https://www.csusb.edu/policies/robert-
v-fullerton-art-museum-collection-policy) and send any feedback you may have to Dr. Rueyling 
Chuang, Dean, College of Arts and Letters at rchuang@csusb.edu.  
 

• A revised version of the CSUSB Storage of Surplus Items Policy is being proposed for approval 
and implementation. Please review the policy (https://www.csusb.edu/policies/csusb-storage-
surplus-items-policy) and send any feedback you may have to Brandon Hernandez, Director 
Support Services at bhernandez@csusb.edu.  
 

 
Thank you,  
 
David Wesse, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Administration and Finance, and CFO (Acting) 
California State University, San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway 
San Bernardino, CA 92407-2393 
909/537-3132 (direct line) 
david.wesse@csusb.edu 
https://www.csusb.edu/admin-finance  
 

https://www.csusb.edu/policies/robert-v-fullerton-art-museum-collection-policy
https://www.csusb.edu/policies/robert-v-fullerton-art-museum-collection-policy
mailto:rchuang@csusb.edu
https://www.csusb.edu/policies/csusb-storage-surplus-items-policy
https://www.csusb.edu/policies/csusb-storage-surplus-items-policy
mailto:bhernandez@csusb.edu
mailto:david.wesse@csusb.edu
https://www.csusb.edu/admin-finance

